
2009-045571 & 2009-045572 Staff Memo re Rerecorded Documents 06.10.09
 From: Stephanie Guediri
 Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2009 10:25 AM

 To: Sylvia Murphy
 Subject: Recorded ROW and PUE for the SHS Expansion Project #4029

 Attachments: C:\DOCUME~1\guediris\LOCALS~1\Temp\ColumbiaSoft\Recorded ROW 392 
2009-045571.pdf.dlnk; 
C:\DOCUME~1\guediris\LOCALS~1\Temp\ColumbiaSoft\Recorded PUE 392 
2009-045572.pdf.dlnk

Hi Sylvia,

Please find attached a recorded ROW and PUE for the Sherwood High School 
Expansion Project #4029.  

These two documents are re-records of original documents as the Surveyor, 
Brian Henson of Harper Houf Peterson Righellis (HHPR), used an incorrect 
starting point when surveying the first time.  

Mr. Henson corrected the error and took the documents to Washington County for 
re-recording where he was instructed to remove the signature page (page 2 of 
the PUE) as that part was originally recorded the first time around.  Mr. 
Henson states that if you have any questions at all regarding this, please 
feel free to call him at HHPR in Bend at 541.318.1161.

I called the County Recorder's office who confirmed that only four pages of 
the PUE were in fact recorded.

I will put the original documents, plus a copy of the signature sheet from the 
PUE that I happened to have, in your in-box up here.  

Thanks,

Steph
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